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Dear Caroline
Proposed changes to bus services in London during the 2012 Games

In your letter of 23 May to Hugh Sumner, regarding changes to rail services in
London, you also asked about proposed changes to bus routes during the
Games.

Any diversions to existing bus routes will depend on the final changes which
are being made to the road network to create the Olympic and Paralympic
Route Network (ORN).

We anticipate that approximately 10 per cent of bus routes may be affected.
However, all diversions will be kept as close as possible to their original route
and will run to timetable as far as possible.

We will have a firmer idea of which bus routes will be affected, including those
in southeast London, once the traffic order process for the ORN concludes in
August. Engagement with stakeholders regarding diverted bus routes will start
from September and a broader awareness campaign for our customers will
take place nearer the Games.

TfL will be pleased to update you in September on which bus routes will be
affected. In the meantime, do let me know if you have any further queries
about trangport operations during the Games.

/séz/erely,

Leon Daniels
Managing Director — Surface Transport
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